

CHIEF, NAVY DENTAL CORPS 19 January 2011

Dear Major General Wong,

On behalf of the entire Navy Dental Corps we extend our best wishes to the Army Dental Corps on the occasion of your Centennial Birthday!

Since 1911, when Captain John Marshall became the first Army Dental Officer, your Corps has answered the call of duty throughout the world by delivering professional dental care time and time again. It is truly astounding to note that at one time during WWII your Corps had more than 15,000 Dental Officers providing care to Soldiers. The Navy Dental Corps is proud to serve alongside your Corps during this most recent conflict as we both strive to fulfill our common goals of military dental health and readiness. Your rich Dental Corps history is a direct result of the sustained commitment to excellence which is found in the character of the active duty, reserves, and retirees who have gone before. Take pleasure in knowing that the world is truly a better place because of the dedicated service of the Army Dental Corps.

Please accept our strongest congratulations, and have a Happy Centennial Birthday!

Sincerely,

RDML Elaine C. Wagner Chief, Navy Dental Corps

Major General M. Ted Wong, Chief of the Army Dental Corps 2250 Stanley Road Bldg 2840, Room 276 Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234